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Catholic Funeral & Cemetery Community Digest
A word from our CEO, Jerry Del Core

Dear Families,

I hope this letter finds you, and your family safe and well. I
want to update you on our efforts to better serve you
during this pandemic. 

We remain open and continue to serve our families. If you
lost a loved one or if you are concerned about a loved one
and need guidance, please call us – day or night at 916-
452.4831. We have staff available to help.

Catholic Funeral & Cemetery Services of the Diocese of
Sacramento (CFCS) operates in accordance with the
Decree issued by the Most Reverend Bishop Jaime Soto.
We provide the following:

Full Mortuary care including decedent pick up, body
preparation and cremations. We work directly with hospitals, hospice, adult living
and senior care centers. We can also come to your home if it is easier for you
and your family.
Vigils, Visitations and Funeral Masses have resumed in accordance with state,
county and CDC guidelines in effect.
Outside Funeral Masses may be conducted at your local Parish (subject to Parish
availability) or at one of our cemeteries. Our Funeral Directors are available to
guide you thru these decisions.
Vigil, Visitation, Funeral Mass and Committal occupancy vary in accordance with
state, county and CDC guidelines. Occupancy totals include clergy, staff and
support personnel.

It is difficult to limit the number of invitees to a vigil or funeral service. In an effort to help,
we now stream services on our YouTube channel. We provide families a link prior to the
service and keep the recording after the service. Our funeral staff can provide more
details regarding “Livestream” option at St. Mary Funeral Center. 

Graveside services (committals) continue. A limited number of immediate family
members, practicing physical distancing, are permitted next to the grave. Additional
family members and guests may attend, but they must stand nearby and practice
physical distancing. A Priest or Deacon, a Funeral Director and grounds crew team
would be in attendance at a committal. Current committal guidelines are:

A 25’ perimeter will be established around the grave site.
Up to eight (8) family members inside the perimeter.
Up to one hundred (100) individuals may be allowed to attend.

Private family viewings may be held at the following locations:

St. Mary Funeral Center Parlor, St. Mary Cemetery & Funeral Center,
Sacramento
George L. Klumpps Chapel of Flowers, Sacramento          

Indoor Mausoleums remain closed until further notice. Also, Saturday 10 am Mass at
our cemeteries remain suspended until further notice. We hope to resume them shortly. 

Family appointments are recommended when visiting either our funeral home and
cemetery offices. In accordance with state and county guidelines, the number of people
allowed in our facilities are limited. Masks and proper Social Distancing are required for
everyone’s health and safety. Virtual Meetings are available. If a virtual meeting is not
possible, families may call and schedule an in person appointment. In person visits are
limited to two (2) attendees. If you have questions or need more information, please
contact us at 916-452-4831 or email: info@cfcssacramento.org.

mailto:info@cfcssacramento.org
https://www.cfcssacramento.org/event/fill-the-bin/
https://www.cfcssacramento.org/event/4-week-virtual-seminar-series-how-to-help-your-aging-parents-plan-past-retirement-in-a-covid-world/
http://www.cfcssacramento.org/locations/st-mary-cemetery-funeral-center-fd2263/
http://www.cfcssacramento.org/locations/calvary-catholic-cemetery-funeral-center-fd2262/
http://www.cfcssacramento.org/locations/all-souls-cemetery-funeral-center-fd2286/


Remember information is subject to change without notice. Please stay up to date with
our COVID-19 messages by visiting us at cfcssacramento.org. Thank you for your time.
Stay Healthy. Stay Safe. God Bless!

Sincerly

Jerry Del Core

Steps we are taking to keep you safe
We remain open and

continue to serve our families

Virtual Meetings are available and Live
streaming of Funeral Mass at St. Mary

Cemetery & Funeral Center

6 feet of distancing

Employees, families and guests
to wear Mask

Outdoor Funeral Mass

Hand Sanitizer throughout buildings

Upcoming Events

Fill the Bin with
School & Classroom Supplies

Friday, July 24--Saturday, August 1.

click here to learn more

How to help your aging parents plan
past retirement

in a COVID world.
Webinar Series,

Thursday's in August at 6 pm.
August 6, 13,20,27

click here to register

http://www.cfcssacramento.org/
https://www.cfcssacramento.org/event/fill-the-bin/
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/2608753373497816336
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Mission Statement

Catholic Funeral & Cemetery Services is a full
service provider of End-Of-Life care for the
Catholic Community in the Diocese of
Sacramento. We accompany families as they
affectionately honor their loved ones in
harmony with the Catholic Rites of Christian
Burial. We cooperate with Parishes from Vigil
to Mass and the Committal, bringing to all the
consolation and mercy of Jesus.

Join our mailing list Visit our Website
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http://www.cfcssacramento.org/news/
http://www.cfcssacramento.org/
https://www.facebook.com/cfcssacramento/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCFe5mq_vUS0MfmQMF6ELkiw

